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Since the last AGM my activities have continued to focus in fossil fuels and 
renewables. I see this role as one that facilitates conversation and networks key 
influencers together. Having built an extensive network in the fracking campaign, I 
seek to bring that to the table for the benefit to the Green Lib Dems by bringing 
academic and expert advice to the party. A lot of the work in this role is on how we 
can shift party and national policy and at times involves a lot of lobbying and having 
direct conversations in person. I do believe that GLD exists to influence where ever 
possible, but must also be focused on getting Lib Dems. 
  
In March 2019, I helped our environment spokesperson, Wera Hobhouse, organise 
and the main chamber Commons Debate on Fracking and Permitted Development. 
By working closely with Wera’s office we co-ordinated the motion for debate, the 
sign-ups and lobbied for MPs to attend. The Lib Dems were front and centre of the 
campaign in the run up to the fracking moratorium now introduced by the 
government. 
  
Since the AGM in 2018, we have worked on numerous motions for conference have 
been submitted with varying amounts of take up, with the culmination of our attempt 
to move the party to Net Zero 2040 in Brighton unfortunately defeated. 
  
Myself and various colleagues on the committee have attended various events at 
Parliament, including the new 2020 Net Zero APPG with Peter Bruce and Wera 
Hobhouse MP. 
  
By working closely with the Chair and VC organisation I have developed fringes on 
subjects that were current at that time and have designed the leaflets and brochures 
for our events and conference info. We are in a time of transition with a tory 
government that seems set for the next 5 years. This period is vital for the Lib Dems. 
Green Lib Dems must be the leaders on the environment within the Party. The Lib 
Dems have the solutions, now we must put them into action. 
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